ANNOUNCEMENTS
Dec. 9th, 2024

The senior and junior boys basketball teams had excellent tournaments in
Victoria this weekend. The seniors won two tough games, beating Royal
Bay and Nanaimo before falling in the finals to Lambrick Park. Brendan
Forrester was named an all star while Danial Abkenar was named
defensive player of the tournament.

The junior boys took home the Edward Milne tournament championship
beating the host school in the final! Haven O'Sullivan and Harvee Perez
were named all stars and many players made great contributions. Great
weekend Eagles!

HO HO HO!!! Are you ready to get festive? Want to join your friends for a
morning of fun (and pancakes)?

Then get your tickets for Santa’s Breakfast! Held on the last day of school,
Friday December 20th, in the agora, from 7:45 to 8:50!

The breakfast will include sausages, scrambled eggs, pancakes,
hashbrowns, and hot chocolate, as well as Santa photos and live music -
all for only $5!!!

Tickets are on sale today until Thursday, Dec 19th at lunch in front of the
counseling office.

Buy them now, as we usually sell out!"

A reminder to all students who have study blocks. There are only 3 places
you can be during a study block which are the library, the agora, or off-
site. Hallways, study nooks, and other areas of the school are a no-

go. Study nooks are for students in classes who have permission from
their teacher to be working outside of the classroom.

Also a reminder to all students that phones are not permitted in the hallway
when you’re out of the classroom to go to the washroom or to grab water.

Attention all Ski Club Members....your forms are now due. Hand them to
Mrs. Brumec in the Art room or Mr. Lo in the music room. The ski season is



off to a great start! We are booked to ski Blackcomb Feb 26th but must
have forms in right away. So don't delay!

Hey grads! Don’t forget to buy your tickets for the gingerbread house
building competition to win a price! Sign up today and tomorrow in the
agora at lunch! Cash and card excepted!



